From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 4:44 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 6:23 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John Chan

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Home Owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The hydro rates for hydro one are already too high. We have our heat set at
15 C and still our bill exceeds $600 a month regularly. Do not allow them to
gouge anymore. This is not fair.

John

-- Attachment --





